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NEW DIRECTOR OF COMMUNITY RELATIONS AND
RESOURGE DEVELOPMENT.

We're proud to announce the addition of Stephanie Champlin to the TCBDD family. Stephanie comes to us with a rich
background in marketing and will help elevate our presence in the community.

Stephanie is also a passionate advocate for individuals with developmental disabilities. She is the proud parent of a son with
Down syndrome and has used her skills in advocacy for many organizations working with individuals with developmental
disabilities over the last 14 years. Stephanie has volunteered her time as a parent representative for the Statewide Review of Early
Intervention Services and served as a parent representative for Family and Children First Council in Columbiana County. She has
also volunteered her time with the Down Syndrome Association of the Valley, serving on the Board of Directors in 2007-2008 and
also chaired the Buddy Walk of the Valley during that time.

Her most recent advocacy work, in collaboration with Columbiana County Board of Developmental Disabilities, includes a
pilot program at Salem Middle school that aims to increase inclusion, acceptance and respect of individuals with disabilities.
Stephanie also served on the board of directors for CCBDD as an appointment of the Columbiana County Commissioners.

She said her move to the Trumbull County Board of Developmental Disabilities is another in a long line of steps to be of service.

‘I'am honored to be part of the Trumbull County Board of Developmental Disabilities and am thankful for the opportunity to be a
voice for individuals and families in the community," she said. “| attribute my passion and inspiration in life to my son, William. He
is my greatest blessing.”

Welcome to the family, Stephanie!

For more information, please visit

fairhavenpgm.com




